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From: Vander Lugt, Kristen
To: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: Farah Resignation Letter
Date: Monday, May 20, 2024 8:19:39 AM

 
 
Kristen Vander Lugt, Office Manager (she/her/hers)
Ann Arbor City Clerk's Office | Guy C. Larcom City Hall |301 E. Huron, 2nd Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI ∙ 48104
Direct dial (734) 794-6140 Ext. 41404
kvanderlugt@a2gov.org | www.a2gov.org
Follow the Clerk’s Office on Instagram @a2cityclerk

2024 marks Ann Arbor’s 200th anniversary! Learn more!

 
From: Zackariah Farah  
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 2:23 PM
To: Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>; Vander Lugt, Kristen
<KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>
Subject: Farah Resignation Letter

 

 
Dear Mayor Taylor,
 
I hereby tender my resignation from my position on the Ann Arbor Renters
Commission.
 
Thank you for supporting the creation of the Commission and appointing me to this
post. In this position I have tried my best to further the interests of renters in this
city and I am grateful for your support.
 
Best regards,
 
Zackariah Farah
C:
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